Y Pwyllgor Cyllid

Welsh Parliament

Finance Committee

Julie James MS,

Minister for Housing and Local Government

21 September 2020

Dear Minister

Local Government and Elections (Wales Bill)

Thank you for your letter of 27 July 2020, in relation to the outcome of the review on establishing and operating regional collaboration bodies. The Committee considered your letter at its meeting on 14 September 2020.

In our report on the financial implications of the Bill, the Committee made the following recommendation:

"Recommendation 16. The Committee recommends that the Welsh Government share its analysis of the costs and benefits of establishing corporate joint committees once its review concludes. If relevant, the Welsh Government should consider how this information could be accounted for in a revised Regulatory Impact Assessment."

Whilst we appreciate you sharing the information on the review, the Committee didn't feel that it provided the analysis of the potential costs and benefits of Corporate Joint Committees which was requested in our recommendation. Rather, it provides an assessment of various collaboration models in operation in the UK.

The Committee would be grateful to receive more robust analysis of the potential costs and benefits of Corporate Joint Committees at your earliest convenience.



Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN



0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



SeneddFinance@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565

Yours sincerely,

LILL

Llyr Gruffydd MS / AS Cadeirydd / Chair

